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Date : July 31st, 2020 

 

Letter of Acceptance 

 

Dear : Mr./Mrs. M. Maria Sudarwani 

Congratulations! 

We are please to inform you that your abstract entitled : “The Cultural Acculturation in 

Architecture of Benteng Chinatown, Karawang“ submitted for 1st International on Sustainable 

Architecture and Engineering (ICoSAE), has been officially approved. Please submit full paper 

and prepare your 15 minute Oral Presentation. 

 

Good Luck for your Presentation. See you in Webinar 1st International on Sustainable Architecture 

and Engineering (ICoSAE). 

 

 

 

 Ulinata, ST.Ars., MT 

Chair of 1st ICoSAE, Jakarta 

 

Committe of The 1st International Conference on 

Sustainable Architecture and Engineering  

(ICoSAE) 
Faculty of Engineering UKI 

Jl. Mayjen Sutoyo No.2 Cawang, Jakarta Timur 13630, Indonesia 

021.8092425, 8009190 

internationalconferenceicosae1@gmail.com 
http://icosae2020.starconf.org 
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